AROMAS TRI-COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

PRELIMINARY BUDGET FISCAL YEAR 2024-25

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on May 21, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. the Aromas Tri-County Fire Protection District, Board of Directors will meet to consider adoption of the Preliminary Budget for fiscal year ending June 30, 2025.


NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the preliminary budget is available for inspection at the District’s fire station located at 492 Carpenteria Road, Aromas, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. after May 21, 2024.  

DATED:
April 26/2023



  Holly Ortiz





Secretary of the Board

